MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR, GLOBAL OGB ASSOCIATION (GO)

GO COMMITTEE 2023-2024

| refer to the ‘Call for Nominations” advertised in September 2023, for OGBs who would like to
nominate themselves or recommend others to join the Executive Committee of the Global OGB
Association (GO).

At the time of nominations closing on 30 September 2023, there was only one new nomination.

The GO Committee interviewed the applicant on 13 October 2023 and are happy to announce the
appointment of Arijit Mallick to the GO Committee.

Arijit is well-regarded and has demonstrated his capacity to make valuable contributions within a
committee environment. Over the past six months, he has worked with the Joint International Review
Committee (JIRC) and played a crucial role in executing the recommendations, outlined in the Deloittes
Review Report.

GO is confident, that Arijit will bring substantial value to the Global OGB Association's operations.

As previously advised, Garth Mitchell, Dr Bernard Lyndoh Trench, Babita Chakravorty, and
Dawn Van Steensel have been reappointed for another three-year term.

While welcoming Arijit to the Committee, | express my gratitude to all the GO Committee Members,
who have chosen to remain committed, offering their ongoing participation and contributions to

enhance the important work of the Global OGB Association.

If you have any questions — please do reach out to us. We greatly value your ongoing support and
engagement in GO, and we look forward to a successful, exciting, and productive year ahead.

Anirban Bhattacharyya
Chair — Global OGB Association (GO) 20 October 2023

Email : globalogbassociation@gmail.com
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